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It’s hard to belive that 

school is already out for the 

summer.  We hope you get 

a well deserved rest and 

time with your families.  

Here are a few important 

updates. 
 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION 
 

If you have not registered your student 

for next year, you will need to fill out an 

intent form and will be put in our lottery 

process.  The lottery will be held every 

1st and 15th during May through July.  

The intent form can be found on our 

website at: 

 
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/enrollment 

 

 

 

BLACK L IVES MATTER  

Here is a link to resources on how 
to talk to kids about racism.  The 
more we educate ourselves on 
ineqity, the better chance we have 
to come together as a nation and 
make the necessary changes 
needed for social justice. 

 

tinyurl.com/y8scj4z7 

 

 

P-EBT CARDS 

Please make sure we have your 
current address on file at the 
school to make sure cards are 

sent to your correct location.  If 
you need to make changes, 

please email Brenda at 
brenda.garcia@ecracharter.org 

 

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/enrollment
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Virtual Summer STEAM Program  

July 6th-July 24th 
 

Your student is invited to join a 3-week program of Explora 

activities involving science, technology, engineering, art, 

and math. You’ll pick up all of the materials at ECRA to 

build, create, and explore at home! Students will be 

provided learning kits designed by Explora to take home 

and use in collaboration with their teacher through the 

Google Classroom.  Look for registration information early 

next week! Spaces are limited. 

 

Please visit the link 

below to get 

information on the 

Grab and Go Meals 

for summer.  The 

site includes city 

and county pick up 

locations and guidelines.  The distibution days are Monday 

through Friday from 11:30 a.m to 1:00 p.m. All meals are 

served on a first-come, first-served basis.  Dates and times 

are subject to change. 
               

https://tinyurl.com/y9hzjo36 
 

 
 

August 4th is our currently scheduled start date for the 

2020-2021 school year.  Please keep in mind that our 

school calendar is subject to change based on special 

session legislation, NM PED guidance, and public 

health orders.  Classes may be held online, on-site, or 

a combination of both.  We will keep you updated as 

we receive more information from the regulatory 

agencies.   Our top priority is always the health and 

safety of our students, families, and staff.  
 

 

Report cards will be 

available in ParentView 

next week. 

 
 

Explora Camp Scholarships 

The Explora Science Center and 

Children's Learning Museum has 

scholarships for virtual camps and in-

person camps. If you're interested in applying, 

contact Edwina at reservations@explora.us. Camps 

are available for preK through 12th grade. All the 

topics, dates and times can be found on Explora's 

website: https://www.explora.us/en/educational-

programs/camps/   
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